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April 16, 2024 

 

The Honorable David Holt 

Mayor, City of Oklahoma City 

302 Municipal Building 

200 North Walker Avenue 

Oklahoma City, Oklahoma  73102 

 

Re: Disposition of 18 Scattered Site houses 

 

Dear Mayor Holt: 

 

We are writing to you to ask for support of Oklahoma City Housing Authority’s (OCHA) Section 

18 disposition application that will be submitted to the Department of Housing and Urban 

Development (HUD).  

OCHA is taking bold steps to recapitalize its public housing stock through the use of programs 

like the Section 18 Demolition/Disposition streamlined conversion. The recapitalization will 

enable OCHA to preserve and enhance the City’s affordable housing stock and streamline OCHA 

operations in a fiscally responsible manner.  

This application represents the first phase of the disposition of the City’s 446 scattered site public 

housing units and will permit OCHA to dispose of 18 scattered site units from public housing and 

convert funding subsidy to the Section 8 Housing Choice Voucher platform through the Section 

18 disposition process. Below is a list of addresses: 

 

2232 NE 16th Terrace 311 NW 24th Street 224 Bainbridge 

2135 N. Jordan 2017 NE 16th Terrace 529 NW 114th Street 

2035 NE 15th Street 256 NW 85th Street 2312 NE 20 

2243 NE 15th Street 7124 NW 5th Street 2233 HARDIN DR 

1422 NE 22nd Street 541 NW 114th Street  

2247 NE 15th Street 718 NW 31st Street  

2126 N Jordan 405 NW 85th Street  

   



City of Oklahoma City staff has completed the required environmental review and deemed all units 

converted to exempt status and do not require further evaluation. 

 

OCHA will present the sale of these units to our Resident Advisory Committee on April 17, 2024. 

 

Our application to HUD requires the notification and support of local governing officials of the 

Authority’s intent to dispose of property. 

 

We appreciate your consideration of this proposal.  If you support this disposition request, please 

indicate your approval by signing below and returning this letter to my office. If you have any 

questions, please contact me at 405-239-7551, extension 219. 

 

 

 

  Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

  Mark W. Gillett 

  Executive Director 

 

 

 

I, David Holt, Mayor of the City of Oklahoma City, hereby lend my support to the Oklahoma City 

Housing Authority in the disposition of the eighteen houses noted above. 

     

___________________________________   _______________________ 

Signature       Date 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

5/21/2024




